

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

May 16, 2012

TO:

Board of Directors

The Long Beach Housing Development Company

FROM:

Amy J. Bodek, President

SUBJECT:

Designation of LBHDC Vice President

RECOMMENDATION

Receive and file.

BACKGROUND

Pursuant to Article 6 of the LBHDC's Bylaws, which authorizes the President to designate the Vice President, I am designating Robert ZurSchmiede as Vice President of the LBHDC, effective May 17, 2012. Rob is the Deputy Director of Development Services and oversees the restructured Housing Services Division. He will replace Ellie Tolentino, who will be retiring shortly.

AJB:ET
R:\LBHDC\Staff Reports\2012\May\LBHDC-VP .doc